January 9, 2009
Thomas F. Dixon

Verizon Northwest Inc.

707 17th Street, Floor 40

Denver, CO 80202

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition for Waiver of WAC 480-120-071, Extensions of service.
Dear Mr. Dixon:

On December 28, 2006, Verizon Northwest Inc. filed with the Commission a petition for waiver of WAC 480-120-071, Extensions of service. The docket number assigned was UT-061925.

On January 7, 2009, Verizon Northwest Inc. filed a motion to withdraw the petition. The Commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of this petition and closes the above captioned and docketed matter.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary  

